
Representing the Federation at the War Memorial in Mitcham  

Monday 11th November 2024  

 

On Monday 11th November 2024, our Head Boy and Girl teams across the 

Federation joined other schools from Merton to take part in a Borough-

wide memorial service for Remembrance Day. The children were invited 

by the Deputy Mayor of Merton to lay a wreath in honour of those who 

fought and died in the First World War. They observed the two minutes’ 

silence alongside veterans and representatives from Merton, including the 

Royal British Legion.  

Our children were an absolute credit to our Federation and showed 

respect and care throughout the service and wreath laying.  

Thank you to our incredible team for representing the BeDifferent 

Federation.  

 

 

 


